
   Happy New Year everyone. I hope you’re staying warm and 
healthy. As winter closes in FOR REAL, we have been prepping 
and rebuilding bikes for the upcoming season. There is an 
addition to the family: a second Moto Guzzi in the form of a 
1979 V50. It’s a very cool little bike and was well received on 
a few tours at the end of 2012. I’ll get pictures up on the 
website soon along with an acquisition story. Also the 
Rickman Royal Enfield is finally back on line. You should 
definitely ride it! 
 
   What do you do to keep sane when long rides become 
impractical? Excessive drinking seems to help, along with 
those little lights that fit onto the brim of your hat but the 
best medicine for lack of ride time is planning to ride. Spring is 
not that far away and I hope you will open the attached 2013 
schedule and read it and dream a little bit.  

PLAN TO RIDE IN       
          2013! 
 
   Ken works in 
Cairo, Egypt and 
was in DC for a 
few months. He 
contacted me 
about his dream 
ride: the 
Bonneville, the 
XLCR, the Norton 
Commando, the 
MotoGuzzi 
Ambassador and 
the Ducati 860GT 
all in one January 
weekend before 
returning to the 
far east.  
            

               A little cold perhaps but definitely HAPPY! 

AND he wanted to learn to drive a sidecar outfit.  
Ken’s RetroTour happened last weekend. The weather was 
less than perfect but the outcome could hardly have been 
better. Design your own “dream ride”. Just pick an open date 
and propose it to me. I will do my best to make it happen for you.  
CHEERS!  Joel @ retrotours 
   


